House Report 2023

2023 has been another very successful year for all the club’s operations. With the long run of good
weather and excellent attendances the club is going from strength to strength. The clubhouse itself
has recorded another record year with Bar Takings and Poker Machines all up from previous years.

We have completed the Locker Room renovations which have made a huge difference to the look
and functionality of the rooms, not to mention the additional ventilation in the areas which has
enhanced the atmosphere especially in the men’s.

We have recently completed the renovations in the club area with new Poker Machine benches, new
tiles, and carpet throughout the club. This took a little longer than anticipated as the floors
throughout the club were all out of level and had to be repaired.

I wish | could give you some good news on the Car Park, but last report the plans are still in Council
with no indication from them when they will be approved. With costs rising and trades getting
harder to get the longer the approval takes the more frustrating it becomes; it is totally out of our
control. I would like to thanks to Shannon Murnane for his continued efforts to move the car park
forward.

We continue to attract functions to the club with Wakes, Weddings and Parties are up on last year
and hopefully will continue to grow but we do need the new car park to attract more functions on
the busy golf days.

Wednesday Night Triva and the extra Badge draw continue to bring people to the club. Thanks again
to Rainer for the excellent job he does as MC. Friday nights are always busy and with Bill Quantrill
and his merry men, Kevin, Ray, and Frank running the raffles this will continue to be a very popular
night. These guys don’t get paid but continue to offer their time week in week out we all owe them a
debt of gratitude.

Thanks to Terry and the Bar Staff who always to do a great job, | am continually getting compliments
about our Bar Staff so congratulations to all of you.

Staffing is continuing to be a big problem; all areas of the club are having trouble replacing or
recruiting staff, especially in the kitchen.

Tash and the staff continue to come up with great promotions which attract more and more people
to the club, Tash works tirelessly to come up with new and innovative ways to entertain you.

Thanks for the privilege of being your House Chairman for another year please do hesitate to bring
issues about the club house to me or the management we continue to do our best to make most of
the members happy the majority of the time.

Thank You
lan Campbell

House Chairman



